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Thursday 20th of July

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 3, 2023

Weeks 1 -4

Smile Squad exams and treatments at school

Monday 7th of August

Working Bee 3.30pm - 5pm

Wednesday 9th of August

Foundation 100 days of school celebration

Saturday 12th of August

Working Bee 10am - 12pm

Tuesday 22nd of August

Book Week dress up parade 9am, open morning till 11am

Wednesday 30th of August

Staff Professional Practice Day - no school for students

Thursday 31st of August

Fathers’ and special persons day stall at school

Thursday 14th September

Education Plan meetings 3.45pm - 7pm

Friday 15th September

Education Plan meetings 9am - 2pm

2024 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

A big warm welcome to Term 3, | hope you all had a lovely break and were able to catch the small bursts of

sunshine we had.

The children have had a very smooth start to the term and are straight into working hard on their goals from

their education plans.

‘I'm learning to remember my full stops’, ‘My goal is to keep my writing on the line’, ‘My goal is tricky, | have to
check my writing for capital letters’. These were just some of the conversations | had with our students, they
were all trying their best and working towards their individual goals.
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WORKING BEE

We will be having our annual working bee this term. We would love as many helpers as we can to help tidy up
our Sensory Garden, it is in much need of some weeding and edging.

Monday 7th August 3.30pm - 5pm

Saturday 12th August 10am - 12pm

Please bring along your gardening gloves and gear, no machinery. &

CANTEEN NEWS

It has come to our attention that students are using $20 and $50 notes for
counter sales at the canteen. This is a large amount of money for students to be
responsible for. Would you please ensure your child/ren only brings small
denominations of no more than $10.

2024 FOUNDATION INFORMATION SESSION AND ORIENTATION DATES.
Our dates for our parent/carer/guardian/caregiver information session next term and our 6 week orientation
session have been confirmed.

We will be running an onsite parent/guardian/caregiver information evening here at school at

- 6pm on Tuesday the 29" August for all of our 2024 Foundation families. During this evening session
we will discuss our orientation program in more detail and be able to answer any questions families
may have.

We are currently planning our 2024 Foundation Orientation Program, which will consist of:

- 6 sessions for your child to attend school
- During these session times there will be a number of parent/caregiver/guardian information sessions
as well as time to have a cuppa and a chat each week.



https://www.vic.gov.au/working-with-children-check

Dates:

Session 1 9:00 — 10:00am Thursday 19™ October
Session 2 9:00 — 10:30am Thursday 26™ October
Session 3 9:00 — 10:30am Thursday 2™ November
Session 4 9:00 — 10:30am Thursday 9" November
Session 5 9:00 — 10:30am Thursday 16" November
Session 6 9:00 — 10:30am Thursday 23 November

The parent/caregiver/guardian and child sessions occur at the same time.

VALUES CELEBRATIONS AT RESERVOIR VIEWS
Below are our values celebration recipients for week 1. We have focused on our school value of Courage over
the last two weeks.

School Value winners from Term 3 Weeks 1 & 2:

GOOD LUCK

We would like to wish Sarah and her partner Ben the very best of luck welcoming their second baby into the
world. We are sure Jett is going to make a fantastic big brother.

We welcome Fiona McSeveny to our school, she will be taking Auslan for the remainder of the year.
Warm regards,

Hayriye Ali
Acting Principal.



Reservelr Vlews PS
Playgroup

Thursdays 9-11am
during school terFﬁs
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Please enter at the Hickford St entrantey and sign

| In at the office.

73-91 Hickford
St, Reservoir
9460 6995




' This week we celebrated
NAIDOC Week.

Nicky.Grujovski@education.vic.gov.au



Welcome to Term 3! Hope
everyone had a lovely holiday.
This term in Auslan we will be
learning lots of new signs such
as Fruit, Zoo Animals and more
Question words.

We will also keep reviewing the
Auslan Alphabet and the signs
for Colours, Numbers and other
common signs.

Last week we were so lucky to have Maddy from Auslan
Education Services come to our school and speak (sign) to us
. all about what it's like for her to be deaf in our community. She
signed to us about what it was like for her at school growing up
and what she does for a job.
Students had the opportunity to ask her questions with the help
of her interpreter and we learned so much!

Students were able to sign lots of things to her such as their
name and their favourite animal and colour - she was very
impressed and excited to see how much we have been learning.

Well done everyone!
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‘ sarah.anderson3@education.vic.gov.au




In F-2, we are
: continuing building
¢ our understanding
of music theory and
honing our
\ technical skills. 7,

In 3-6, we are
learning the
keyboard and

b Welcome to this term’s F-2 Choir! We have been learning

¢ some beautiful songs and training up our singing voices.

We will perform at assembly
on Monday 28 August (week 8)

Anna.foong@education.vic.gov.au
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Term 3 has started and the Foundation students have
settled in beautifully! We have continued to work hare
learning our letter sounds, writing and counting/

Literacy

This week we have been able to
identify the different features of
Fiction and Non-Fiction texts. We
found the Contents Page, Glossary,
and real facts and information in
books in our classroom.

Ausian incursion

~ We were very lucky to have Maddy come and visit our school. Maddy
umeracg is deaf and was able to talk to the Foundation students about what
life as a hearing impaired person is like. \We could ask her questions
and practice communicating with her using the signs we have learnt.

In Numeracy, Foundation
students have been counting
and comparing collections

and learning fun new card
games!



1/2 Area

1/2A Isabel - isabel.anderson-kenny@education,vic.gov.au
1/2B Lou - lou.morrow@education.vic.gov.au
1/2C James - jimmy.cameron@education.vic.gov.au

1/2D Jack - jack.mercuri@education.vic.gov.au

NAJIOOC Spellin
week Ingdition to our dag

phonics lessons, we have
also started spelling lessons
acknowledged NAIDOC Week. to help us remember and
use different spelling rules

when writing words. For
Statement - its significance, example, ai'is in the middle
history and its importance in of words (rain) and 'ay' is
used at the end (stay) most

of the time.

firAustralia. Reading & Math‘

We are continuing to read daily at
school during fluency pairs. Reading a
text multiple times increases our
fluency. We encourage students to
reread texts more than once at home
as well. We have also started Maths
groups across the 1/2 cohort to support
students' leamning goals and needs.
Students will be working in groups daily
to support the development of vital
number skills.

Last week, we celebrated and

We talked about the Uluru

shaping a more inclusive and

Reminders =

Homework is sent home on Monday and is
due back on Friday. We also are looking
forward to our Minibeast Incursion this Friday!




2/3/4 AREA

NEWSLETTER

RESERVOIR HIGH
SCHOOL BASKETBALL
AND SOCCER

On the 20th of July 6
students from the 2/3/4
area will be going to RHS

to compete in a round

robin style basketball
event.
On the 11th of August 6
students will be going to
an indoor soccer

competition.
We wish the students
competing the very best
of luck!

Reservoir
High

CERES

The 2/3/4's have begun learning about
ecology. To enhance their understanding and
learning we are going to CERES - School of
nature and climate on the 7th of August. The
2/3/4's will be participating in their Restoring
Earths Ecosystems excursion focussing on
developing their understanding of living and
non-living things and the positive and not-
so-positive impacts of human interactions on
an ecosystem through hands-on activities.
Keep and eye out for the note on compass!

CONTACT US
SCHOOL &

ERIKA 2/3A
“AT“HE ERIKAHOPCRAFT@EDUCATION.VIC.GOV.AU

= TEGAN 3/4A
= TEGAN.VEITCH@EDUCATIONVIC.GOV.AU

JANE 3/4B
JANEMCLEOD@EDUCATION.VIC.GOV.AU
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5/6 AREA

5/6A - CHAY BAKER - CHAY BAKER@EDUCATION.VIC.GOV. AU

‘ 5/68 - MONIQUE GALPIN - MONIQUE.GALPIN@EDUCATION.VIC.GOV.AU

SCHOOL VALUE - CURIOSITY

This ferm we are focussing on a new school value which is curiosity. As
the value leaders we have planned a range of activities for the next few
weeks for students across the school to explore the concept of curiosit

further. Curiosity means to learn and discover new things. It will be
curious and unexpected! The biggest quest to learn anything is curiosity.
Being curious in school helps us deepen our thoughts and challenge
ourselves academically. Being curious is an imporfant thing never

stopping questions. We hope you have a puzzled term.

Written by the Value Leaders Lucy. Allairha and Sofia

' AUSLAN INCURSION

On our first week back we had an Auslan incursion
when Moaddy, a deaf person, had kindly come to our
school 1o let us ask any questions that we have about
Auslan or what it's like being deaf.
There were many questions that we asked like, how
do you communicate to your hearing friends?
Is your Fam'\ly deaf? As well as many ofher questions!
It was a realiy inferesting experience for all of usl We
all had learnt a few interesting things that day. The
Auslan leaders and Mrs Sarah Anderson, our Auslan
teacher, were very glad that we had this opporfunity.
Written b\/ Auslan Leaders Aarya, Bella and Tyson

NETBALL CLINIC

Last Frida\/, we had our first Netball
Victoria session and it was a blast. We
had so much fun practicing our passes,
using the correct technique to shoot and
we also played number netball. 1t was
real\y great to learn a new sport and we
are all really looking forward 1o being
involved over the next few weeks.
Written b\/ Ana, Elli and Kai\ey

DIARY ORGANISATION

As part of being in 5/6 we learn a lot about
organisation skills that will help prepare us for
secondary school. One aspect is bringing in our
diaries each day. Every morning we check who
has brought in their diary not only fo create a
nobit but also to allow us fo organise ferm
dates. This term, we used our diaries to record
important dates throughout the ferm. It is very
important for us to remember o bring our
diaries in each day and fo record our reading.
We are getting much better with that process
but still need reminding. Reading every night is
very important to us so make sure you're doing
it every night.

Written by Rose, Eden, Milla and Alyana




CLUB TIMETABLE 3¢

TVESDAY TUESDAY
HOMEWORK cLug GRUB CLUB ART CLUB
MISS MARINA CHAY & HARRIET MISS NICKY
ROOM - FA CLASS GARDEN ART ROOM
SUPPORT SUPPORT - ANA, ELLI,
‘ ey E USTAINABILITY LEADERS i KAILEY
WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
POKEMON CLUB MINECRAFT CLUB LEGO cLVE
MISs BEC
JACK ; MISS LOV
ROOM - LIBARY k00n - 5168 ROOM - 1/28

Odd Weeks - 3/4

29/ Even Weeks 5/6 |
Bt/ SUPPORT = JIRAPATH SUPPORT = HARLEY l SUPPORT = KAl ‘

®

Created by the Lunchtime Club Leaders - Holly, Jirapath, Harley, Kai and Hailey
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY

We acknowledge the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin
nation as the traditional custodians of the lands where
we live, learn, work and play.

This week we have been engaging ourselves in wide variety of arts alﬂmﬂsacmmt&fhumlg on our weekly theme 'ﬂw:r
“the Rainbow!". Rainbow crafts and activities help to stimulate Childrens’ imaginations, boost their creativity, and develop
fine motor skills, improve mgrmﬂ:ils ett. Overall children have had immense pleasure and fun by engaging in colorful

creations throughout the week.
What's Next?
- Australian Winter Arts

Welcome to Term 3! Children were super excited and glad to be back in their regular school routine. In group time, children
were encouraged to share their Holiday experiences. Together with children we participated in variety of arts and crafts,
puzzie solving, coloring and drawing, building and constructions, outdoor play etc. which were immensely enjoyed by the

RESERVOIR VIEWS PRIMARY SCHOOL
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Snacks served this weelk:

- Mac & Cheese, Rice Crackers with
cheese and salad, corn chips, Tomato
Pasta, Veggie Rice.

-Fresh fruits served with every meal

Phone: 1300 072 410
Email: infof@theircare.com.au

Sessions:

Before School: 7:00am — %:00am
After School: 3:30pm — B:00pm



OPEN NIGHTS
‘NEW MEMBER
OFFER’

MONDAY 17 JULY - SATURDAY 22 JULY

WANT TO KNOW MORE
ABOUT TAEKWONDO?

Imtroducing friends & family to Hall's Taekwonda,
Checkus out at DPEN NIGHTS & SATURDAY.

I you “Join the Club” take advantage of Hall’s Taskwondo special
Dpan Mights Offar - this week aniyl

NEW MEMBER OFFER:
ONE FREE UNIFORM

MORE THAN 590 VALUE- ALL WELCOME!

VISITING TIMES:

MONDAY 17 JULY - THURSDAY 20 JULY: l"m - ?pm
and SATURDAY 22 JULY: %am- Noon

PROGRAMS TO SUIT EVERYONE

= Garelit from mare than 30 years of congistant HALL'S TAEKWOMN DO
SUCCESE.

s Studsnt performence is based on @ strong link betwesan phiyecial,
intellzctual, emotional and aocial skillz. The synergy of the four akill
araag i3 reflected in our age specific Taekwande pragrame developing
students to resch their full potantial.

Highly qualified Instructors work together 22 & strong team to ensura
students are taught the best practical agpacts of traditional and
competition Taekbwonda in sparring, pattarnz end self defance.

But more than that, at Hell's Tagkwarda you're not just doing Taskwanda.
Class contant includes & range of separate martial arts spplicatiane
including boxing, wreatling and ground salf-defence.

CLASS HIGHLIGHTS:

® Bap Teebwondo studants naction  » Check out imetalies
* Participation aptional whany. bl lsta e kw onda com.au
® Facility 0 & A's * A1l vigitars will receive showhage

CONTACT US »

www. hallstaekwondo.com.au

—FULL-TIME CENTRES ACROSS MELBOURNE —

= Brunswick = Porl keboume = FIEEDD = Singhine = Tullamarng




DIVRS is a volunteer-powered
community organisation that
provides free services, programs,
information and support
for people in Darebin.

jIF DIVES (5, s hom

Are you a Darebin resident with a
fruit tree {or vine) and extra
harvest to share?

Would you like to help improve
food security in your local area?

The Darebin Fruit Squad have

teams that can harvest your fruit
or collect it from your home, and

HEEK
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share it with the community
through food relief.

For more information or to organise
a visit from the Squad, scan the
QR code, call 9480 8207 or email us
at: fruitsquad@divrs.org.au




